

Office of the Registrar Academic Affairs

INTERNAL MEMO

Ref

: TUM/RAA/ADM/04Vol 6 (220)

From

: Registrar Academic Affairs

To

: ALL STUDENTS (Main, Kwale, and Lamu) CAMPUSES

Date

: 11th May 2020

SUBJECT

: COMPLETION OF THE REMAINING 4 WEEKS VIA ONLINE

TEACHING PLATFORM

Following the deliberation of the Special Deans committee of the Senate held on the 30th April 2020 via Virtual KENET platform, it was agreed that the completion of the didactic sessions of the remaining four teaching weeks of the January-April 2020 semester interrupted by the COVID-19 pandemic will be done via all the identified online teaching platforms and noted as follows:

- The lecturers to send notes and assignments through class emails and other online platforms provided by the class representatives with a copy sent to the chairpersons of the department.
- 2. The virtual teaching to be done via zoom, WebEx, blue button, and KENET platform for those with University emails, and all other free virtual web applications.



-



TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF MOMBASA

- 3. The COD's, deans of schools, and the University librarian in collaboration with dean of students, and class representative to work hand in hand to ensure all students are reached and give feedback.
- 4. The schools and directorates will plan for the practical work sessions, revision, and project presentations for all students for a period of 2 to 3 weeks upon resumption of studies before sitting for end semester examination.
- 5. The students to ensure that they will register for virtual University library services for remote access to e-resources, books and other learning materials.

Keep safe, stay safe, and follow the Ministry of Health and the Government guidelines during this period.

Thank you

Dr. Gichuhi Paul Njihia

Registrar Academic Affairs and Secretary to the University Senate Board

Cc: VC, DVC ARE, DVC AFP, FO, DCLO, TUMSA- Chairperson